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To: Deep Geologic Repository Project/ Projet de stockage de déchets radioactifs[CEAA\ACEE]
Subject: Lake Huron has already suffered enough degradation...Please consider a more remote site!
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Please reconsider the location of this awful choice for radioactive waste. Lake Huron
has been the dumping ground for so much and is just now beginning to heal. We in
Michigan have the more polluted side. My family always looks forward to driving to
or sailing across the lake to the beautiful Canadian side. It always seems more
pristine. Please don't spoil your own wonderful natural area for profit. There are
more remote sights not on the water, | am sure!

A science teacher and concerned lover of natural beauty,
Sari Lindauer
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